TOWN OF COLCHESTER
SENIOR CENTER BUILDING

PUBLIC INFORMATION SUB COMMITTEE
MARCH 16, 2021 - 1:00 P.M.
VIRTUAL MEETING

MINUTES

Members in Attendance: Marilynn Turner, Marjorie Mlodzinski, Tony Tarnowski, Kevin Hastings

Members Absent: None

Others Present: BOS Liaison Rosemary Coyle and CSG'’s: Mark Gairilli

1. Call to Order: Chairperson Turner called the meeting to order at 1:06 p.m.

2. Additions or Deletions to the Agenda: None

3. Approval of Minutes from March 1, 2021: M. Mlodzinski made a motion to accept March 1, 2021
meeting minutes as submitted. Vote was unanimous. MOTION CARRIED

4. Discussions of Public Information Planning: The following items were discussed: T. Tarnowski
and R. Coyle reviewed efforts to obtain Connecticut State Grant funding for the Senior Center. The
official request will be submitted in the near future. The sub-committee reviewed the proposed Senior
Center Bulletin a number of recommendations were made. M. Garilli took notes and will update the
Bulletin to support reviews at next week's meetings. K. Hastings agreed to provide future meeting dates
to add to the Bulletin. The sub-committee agreed to the goal of issuing the final revision of the Senior

Center Bulletin as of Tuesday, June 1, 2021. The Senior Center letter writing effort will be included in
next week’s regular full committee meeting (March 23) agenda.

5. Citizens Comments: None.

6. Adjournment: K. Hastings made motion to adjourn. Chairperson Turner adjourned the meeting at
1:57 p.m.

Submitted by,

Kevin Hastings, SCBC Member

|gig Wd 81 BRI

Ganiadd

o  EATEE



